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St. Anthony on the Lake 
W280 N2101 Hwy SS 
Pewaukee, WI  53072 

262-691-1173 
 
 

 
January, 2024 
 

Dear St. Vincent de Paul Meal Program Donator, 
 
Please find the schedules for the 2024 St. Vincent de Paul Meal Program attached to this email 
as well as on the church website. We are grateful to you for your generosity to answer God’s call 
to feed the hungry. Over 300 individuals at our parish join together and provide the ingredients 
for a beautiful meal to approximately 125 individuals every fourth Sunday of the month.   
 
Please bring your donated items to the Fellowship Hall Kitchen by 12:30 PM on the Sunday of 
the Meal Program and place all perishable items in the refrigerator. 
 
Please note your responsibilities for the year on your calendar. A team coordinator will call or 
send an email to you each month as a friendly reminder. If you are unable to fulfill your 
commitment for your item, please ask another parishioner to help.   

 
If you have any questions regarding your participation in the Meal Program, please contact Anne 
Wolfe, (262) 227-8207 or wolfe.ad23@gmail.com.  Thank you for helping our brothers and sisters 
in need who greatly appreciate your generosity. May God bless you for your kindness and 
generosity.  
 
Group 1 Team Coordinator: Christina Binagi, email- cbinagi@vrakascpas.com 

 
 
With gratitude, 
 
 
Anne Wolfe 
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